
      
 

 
• Av. Kenneth Kaunda 921/931 • P.O. Box 4595 • Maputo • Moçambique • T +258 21 485158/9 • Fax +258 21 485161                

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
Statement of the UN Resident Coordinator in Mozambique on the occasion of 

President Nyusi’s inauguration 
 
 
 
 

Maputo, 15 January 2020 - On the occasion of President Nyusi’s inauguration, the United Nations 

Coordinator in Mozambique, Ms. Myrta Kaulard, reiterates the UN support for peace and development in the 

country. 

 

The United Nations in Mozambique looks forward to working together with the Mozambican institutions, civil 

society and private sector in a major move towards prosperity and inclusion for everyone, everywhere in 

Mozambique. 

 

The Personal Envoy of the UNSG congratulates President Nyusi. Mozambique now has a real chance for a 

definitive peace and the UN is committed to working with President Nyusi, Renamo and all the parties and 

institutions in Mozambique to make this a reality.  

 
 
[End]  
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